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We want to hear from you.  

See details on the other side of this 
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provide us with your opinion on the 

many factors going into the Newtown 

Borough comprehensive plan.
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TAKE THE NEWTOWN SURVEY!
Newtown Borough is in the process of updating its comprehensive plan, and we need your help in determining the future of the 
community.  A comprehensive plan is the Borough’s primary land use planning document, which sets a community development 
strategy for the next ten years.
The update process is taking place at regular Planning Commission meetings, which are listed on the Borough website, along 
with the agenda for the upcoming meeting. We carefully look at the issues, changes, attitudes of our constituents, and ideas for 
improvement for our community. This will be the foundation for our vision to keep Newtown strong and vibrant now and into the 
future. The public is welcome to attend. 
We are seeking input from residents and businesses to incorporate in our planning process.  We have created two surveys: one for 
residents and one for businesses.  This is your initial chance to weigh in and voice your opinion.  We ask that you take a few minutes 
to complete the survey(s).  Some of you are both residents and Borough business owners; we are looking for your perspective from 
both sides.  Though we ask for one survey per business, multiple household members are welcome to weigh in as residents; our 
online process requires each survey to be completed from a separate device. Please answer each question carefully, to the best of 
your knowledge and with your honest opinion.  All responses to this survey will be anonymous. 
Time is of the essence so that we can make the best use of your input.  Please complete your survey by December 11, 2020.
If you are unable to complete electronically, contact the Borough at 215-968-2109.

Go to this link to complete the business survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NewtownCompUpdateBusiness  

or  scan this QR Code:

Go to this link to complete the resident survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NewtownCompUpdateCommunity  

or  scan this QR Code:


